
 

Thornwood Primary School  
 

                 Festive Countdown 
 

Friday 7th December – Dress as you please. This is a non-uniform day and children 
are asked to bring in the following items to contribute to Christmas hamper raffle 
prizes. 

            P.1, P2/1 and P.2 – chocolate items. 
            P.3 and P.4/3 – stationery items. 
            P. 5/4 and P.5. – Christmas food and drink items. 
            P.6 and P.7 – toiletries. 

Please ensure that items do not contain nuts or gelatine. 
   

Tuesday11th December – Hopscotch Pantomime Beauty and the Beast  
  Please bring in £2 to contribute to the cost. 

 

Wednesday 12th December - Christmas Lunch in the dining hall. The cost to children 
not in receipt of free school meals is £1.90.  

 

             Nursery party in the morning. 
 

Thursday 13th December 1.00pm Nativity led by P.1-3 pupils. All parents are invited 
to attend. This will be followed by a Christmas Fair organised by the parent council 

            where there will be Christmas crafts for sale, along with raffle prizes and festive 
            refreshments. Entry is £1.00 and includes refreshments. 
          

           Please note that soup and sandwiches only will be served in the dining hall on   
           this day. 
  

Friday 14th December 10.30am Nativity led by P.1-3 pupils. (Please note this   
is a repeat of the previous day’s performance to provide options for 

           parents/carers.) This will be followed by a Christmas Fair organised by the parent 
           council where there will be Christmas crafts for sale, along with raffle prizes and   
           festive refreshments. Entry is £1.00 and includes refreshments. 

 

Christmas Party dates are as follows: 
Monday 17th December pm - P.1, P.2/1 and P.2. 
Tuesday 18th December am – P.3 and P.4/3. 

            Tuesday 18th December am – P.5/4 and P.5. 
Wednesday 19th December pm – P.6 and P.7. 
 

Children can wear their own clothes on the day of their party. 
  

 Wednesday 19th December at 10.00am – Nursery nativity. 
 

           Thursday 20th December at 1.15pm – Parents/carers are invited to attend our   
           Christmas Service. 
 

School closes at 2.30pm on Thursday 20th December. 
Children return to school on Monday 7th January. 

 
On behalf of all the staff in Thornwood Primary School I would like to wish you a happy and 

peaceful festive season. 
 

Caroline E. Dunleavy 
Head Teacher  


